11/17/2024 REP Booster Meeting
Raider E and P Club Meeting Agenda

Agenda Details

| Financial Update:
a. Status and Future Needs:
b. Cross Country Girls: 2024 started with 3,500 and change. Fundraisers brought in
$13,201 was overall income. 9500 of income. Total in bank account: $13, 201. $7,000 in
expenses. Ending with $6 ,182. Should be getting a $600 check from Boosters.
c. Boys: $5282 started. 10,000 fundraising money. 15691 of revenuse. 2530 in
expenses. Ended $13161.14.
d. Nordic: $2,317 started.
e. Track start $4,921.11.

Il. Board Succession:
a. Candidates-Nordic Parent: Kaethe
b. Dave will continue on as treasurer
c. Erin Johnson is considering

lll. Coaches Updates and Needs:
a. Nordic: coffee fundraiser is starting. Goes toward paying volunteer assistant coach.
Also some will go toward reducing cost of team trip. Still has $4,000 in school account
that he is paying down. Assistant coach and team trip will be main use of funds.
b. Cross-Country: Boys: Really want to go back to Decorah every year. Will revisit this
at upcoming meeting.
c. Cross-Country Girls: Uniforms-middle school would love to have old track uniforms.
Will look through old jerseys and give to middle school track. Fundraising will stick to egg
hunt and kids’ camp. Would like to purchase supplies for water day (camp). This would
likely be a couple hundred dollars. Would like big speaker for workouts. These are a
couple hundred dollars-she will look at using school funds for this. Thinking of fall trip
ideas.. Assistant coaching position is another need and would like to increase the
stipend. Stillwater might be a good trip this fall. Carpooling for trip is another option.
Dave Helm camp is cabins and might be another good option.
d. Track: Track is up for new uniforms. Balow got a quote for 100 uniforms. It's around
$12,000. School is thinking they will not be able to order full set. If we want a full set for
track, might have to use Booster money. Another option would be to get new ones only
for Varsity and JV use older ones. Track still wants record boards. For girls will try to
replicate what we have, so it does not look so different. Boys really need new jerseys.
They are using cross country jerseys. Boys need jerseys more. In the past, 20025, main
Booster helped pay. Janet going to ask (main) Booster to help. Janet would like
something more for her training program for Distance. She bought a program a couple



years ago $200 of her own money. She found a $500 training plan from Jay Johnson
(Track Training Program)that has been researched. She is wondering if it seems
appropriate to spend boys cross country money on this plan for the distance track
program. You get it for life. It gets updated. This seems an appropriate use of funds. We
could use cross country funds and then pay it back to the track program. Many of the
same kids in track are also in cross-country. She will move forward with purchasing.
Dave will make a note in accounts. Jesse James Outlaw run is being considered as a
fundraiser. Historical Society is interested in passing this on. Run For the Ranch is
looking for someone to take this over.

IV. Conclusion: Comments/Wrap UP.

Next Meeting: End of February nights often work better. Feb. 24" te



